
Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

December 5, 2013 

 

Attendance:  Stacy Giangaspro, Lisa Fink, Kelly Jacobson, Karin Gowens, Alyssa Gowens, Donna Frank, 

Vicki Padgett, Terry Padgett, Dana Murray, Tim Klein, Michele Dosio, Sarah Brown, Kate Houston.   

 

 Meeting was called to order by Stacy Giangaspro at 2:12 pm  

 

 Financial Update: Presented by Lisa Fink 

       The current balance is $0.  

 

 High School Requirements: Presented by Kelly Jacobson 

High School requirements continue to change.  High school students now need to complete at 

least one course online.  Information about the different diploma designations and their 

requirements are available at the St. Johns County School District website. 

 

 High School Academies: Presented by Kelly Jacobson 

Information about the various high school academies and programs of choice can be found on 

the St. Johns County School District website.  The different high schools will be visiting all the 

middle schools January 7-17th.  The High School Showcase will take place at the World Golf 

Village Convention center on January 21st from 3-8 pm. 

 

 Good News:  Presented by Kelly Jacobson 

Thank you coaches Cory Caplinger, Dan Hawkinson, and Josh Stewart for a great basketball 

season!  The new NJHS members were inducted at a ceremony held on October 29th.  Thank you 

Kary Zicafoose for managing our successful Mixed Bag and cookie dough fundraisers.  Signs are 

up for our new business partners.  Thank you business partners for your support!  Teachers 

have been participating in their full day CLTs.  Congratulations to our Teacher of the Year 

Meghan Ryan and our Rookie Teacher of the Year Dan Hawkinson!  We are thrilled to be 

installing new computers and projectors.   Our band performed at a Nease football game as well 

as several holiday concerts.  Intramural volleyball is going on now.  Our regular volleyball 

season tryouts will take place shortly with games starting after we return from break.  On 

November 16th, many of our Performing Arts students participated in the Jr. Thespian Festival 

where many superior ratings were received.  Students have completed their Science Fair 

projects and were judged this week.                        

 

 Next Meeting Dates: 

The next meeting will be held on January 9th at 2:05 pm.  The remaining 2013-14 SAC meetings 

will be held at 2:05 pm unless otherwise noted:  February 6th, March 6th, April 3rd and May 6th at 

5:00 pm. 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 2:41 pm 

 


